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Cover Letter for Confidentiality 

Exceptional Circumstance to Keep Internal Photos Confidential 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
(Authorization and Evaluation Division) 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 
Attn: To Whom it May Concern / Application Examiner / Review Engineer / Officer in Charge 
Re: Permanent Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: QOQ-GM240S concerning internal photo(s) 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 
 
We, Silicon Laboratories Finland Oy, a corporation branch and subsidiary of Silicon Laboratories Inc., 
validly organized and existing under the laws of Finland, having its principal place of business at 
Alberga Business Park, Bertel Jungin aukio 3, 02600 Espoo, Finland, 
 
hereby request the authorization to keep any document with internal photo(s) of our Bluetooth Low 
Energy and 802.15.4 wireless radio modules with model names of MGM240S22A and BGM240S22A, 
having FCC ID: QOQ-GM240S, permanently confidential. 
 
We have spent substantial effort in developing this product and it is one of the first of its kind in the 
industry with a unique internal construction. Having the internal photos easily available to other 
competing manufacturers would negate the advantage we have achieved by developing this product. 
Not protecting the details of the design will result in financial hardship. 
 
The circuit board and bond wiring and all internal components are not accessible because they are 
enclosed by the molding material which fills all empty spaces (just like any other IC). Integrators and 
users do not have access to the internals of the module, due to the fact that the module is completely 
molded and mechanically removing the molding material will destroy the module and break the parts 
in it. In addition, our design files, including internal photos, are never shared with our downstream 
customers, not even under NDA. Consequently, the document(s) under the scope of this letter are 
eligible for the Long Term Confidentiality, in accordance with KDB publication 726920 D01 II. 3) a), 
without being subject to PAG. 
 
Should there be any query regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Place and date of issue (of this letter): 
Espoo, October 19, 2022 

 
 
Authorized Signatory: Enrico Taddeo 
Job Title: Senior Applications and Certifications Engineer 
eMail: enrico.taddeo@silabs.com 


